
If you’re interested in running for office with no political party 

affiliation and want to be placed on the November 5th ballot, you must 

file an Affidavit of Identity and a Qualifying Petition (with 9-30 

signatures) by 4 p.m. on July 18th. Forms are available at the township 

hall. 

Currently, no one has filed to run for Clerk in the Primary Election. If 

you have questions on what this position entails, please contact the 

current Clerk Trudy Goodin at 734-279-1210 or 734-347-5144. 


